STRING PROJECT RULES
- NEVER leave your instrument in the car! -
STUDENTS

1. Take your place in the room and sit quietly when you arrive.

2. Raise your hand when you have a question.

3. Do not bring food or drinks into the building.

4. Never run with your instrument.

5. Do not take your bow out of the case until told to do so by a teacher.

PARENTS

1. Arrive on time and pick up on time; our student teachers have classes both 
             before and after the String Project class hour.

2. Do not bring food or drinks into the building.

3. Please do not interrupt class with questions; save them for afterward.

4. Review homework assignments with your child.

5. Ask your child to demonstrate and discuss what they have learned.

TEACHERS

1. Teachers will be on time to classes.

2. Teachers will be prepared for classes.

3. Teachers will be respectful of students and parents.

4. Teachers will seek to share ideas and develop successful strategies for their implementation.

5. Teachers will model the appropriate dress and behavior of a professional educator.

We are here to have fun teaching and learning how to play an instrument. That is best accomplished through mutual respect of each other and the class as a whole. We look forward to a wonderful experience working with each other in that endeavor.
Please contact us via e-mail should you have any questions:

Michael_L_Alexander@Baylor.edu
Michael Alexander

Director, Baylor String Project
